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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Mr. Vice President,

The Islamic Republic of Iran welcomes distinguished delegation of Republic of Poland to this UPR session and thanks for presentation of national report.

We take note the human rights achievements by Poland in past 5 years. 

We encourage the Government of Poland to continue actions aimed at providing effective legal and administrative protection framework to uphold the rights of persons with disabilities, minorities and homeless persons, 

In spirit of cooperation Iran offers following 4 recommendations to Poland:
1) Continue efforts and initiatives to improve the functioning of the justice system, 

2) Strengthen effective and targeted programs for providing required social protection to homeless persons, 

3) Take further legal and administrative measures to combat racism, racial discrimination and hate speech in particular thorough concrete activities to promote knowledge and awareness raising about stereotypes, prejudices and discrimination; 

4) Strengthen measures to combat domestic violence against women, girls and children and to provide necessary support to victims.

Iran wishes Poland a successful review. 
I thank you Mr. Vice President 


